
  

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Suriname to the United Nations 

 

633 Third Avenue 17th floor | New York, NY 10017 | T: 212 826 0660 | F: 212 980 7029 | suriname@un.int  

 

 

 
Ref: DN 009/18 
 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Suriname to the United Nations 

presents its compliments to the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against 

Women (CEDAW) and has the honor to inform that the following delegates will attend 

its 69th session, to be held from 19 February to 9 March 2018 in Geneva, Switzerland: 

 

Mr. Mohamed Nasier ESKAK Policy Adviser at the Ministry of Interior Affairs, 

 Head of Delegation 

 

Ms. Melinda REIJME Senior Staff Member at the Bureau for Gender 

 Affairs, Ministry of Interior Affairs 

 

Ms. Cher LAMSBERG-  Staff Member at the Department of Planning, 

MACNACK    Ministry of Health 

 

Ms. Meryll MALONE Senior Desk Officer at the Department of Multilateral 

     Affairs, Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

 

The Permanent Mission of Suriname to the United Nations avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against 

Women to the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

New York, 5 February 2018 

 

          
 
 
The Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against Women 
Geneva  


